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What is the POW Passport? 

Every child at The Prince of Wales School has their 

own 'POW Passport' that is kept at home. The purpose 

of the POW Passport is to provide clarity in - 
 

- Vision and Ethos 

- Organisation Values and Mindset (BLP) 

- School Specialisms  
 

The POW Passport helps children celebrate progress 

through - 
 

- Marking significant milestones 

- Inspiring goal setting 

- Increasing aspiration 
 

When do we bring the POW Passport to school? 

Whenever a ‘milestone’ has been met, children should 

bring their POW Passport to school to stamp their 

corresponding milestone.  Evidence of met milestones 

should be stored in the plastic wallet provided.  
 

When will progress be checked and by who? 

Mr. Spracklen will check children’s progress with their 

POW Passports once per term on the following dates - 
 



Reception Class - 

Week Commencing - Monday 22nd February 2021 

Week Commencing - Monday 14th June 2021 

 

Year One Class - 

Week Commencing - Monday 9th November 2020 

Week Commencing - Monday 1st March 2021 

Week Commencing - Monday 21st June 2021 

 

Year Two Class -  

Week Commencing - Monday 16th November 2020 

Week Commencing - Monday 8th March 2021 

Week Commencing - Monday 28th June 2021 

 

Year Three Class - 

Week Commencing - Monday 23rd November 2020 

Week Commencing - Monday 15th March 2021 

Week Commencing - Monday 5th July 2021 

 

Year Four Class - 

Week Commencing - Monday 30th November 2020 

Week Commencing - Monday 22nd March 2021 

Week Commencing - Monday 12th July 2021  
 

When should specific milestones be met? 

There are no hard rules of when and how milestones are 

met. The POW Passport is provided as a personal aid and 

should always be seen as optional. 
 

A small number of milestones should be seen as ‘school 

specific’ and will be covered through planned school-led 

activities. These are listed below for your convenience - 
 



- Be A Year 4 Buddy - ​All children in Year 4 will always be 

given the opportunity to be a ‘Year 4 Buddy’ 
 

- Sleep in a Roundhouse -  ​All children in Year 4 will 

always be given the opportunity to ‘Sleep in a 

Roundhouse’ 
 

- Dress as an Evacuee -  ​All children in Year 3 or Year 4 

will always be given the opportunity to ‘Dress as an 

Evacuee’ 
 

 

And finally… If you have any questions about the POW 

Passport, or about anything else at all relating to your 

child’s time here at The Prince of Wales School, please 

feel free to catch Mr Spracklen 1:1 or email him at 

headteacher@princeofwales.dorset.sch.uk.  
 

Email to Print Service - 
We recognise that not everyone has a printer at home. 
For this reason, if your child would like us to print 
evidence to store in their POW Passport plastic wallet, 
please email your photos to - 
 

POWPassport@princeofwales.dorset.sch.uk  
 

Photos sent to this email address will be printed daily 
and stored in the school office for collection. 
 



#InspiredToLearn #POW25 


